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Welcome Back to all our returning pupils this year 
and a huge welcome to our new pupils in Reception 
and Primary One.  It has been fantastic to see you all 
back at school and see all your smiling faces.  Our 
School is once again filled with the joyful noise of 
children playing and learning together! What a 
fantastic start to the school year!   

 

 

Dinner Money is £2.60 per day 
£13.00 per week.  ALL dinner 
money should be paid on a 
Monday in an envelope clearly 
marked with your child’s name 
and the days they wish to have 
dinner. Please use the correct 
change. 

Please ensure your child’s 

medical information is up to date 

with the school.  If your child 

requires an inhaler please ensure 

it is sent to school clearly marked 

with your child’s name and the 

dosage required. 

Friday 24th 

September 

2021 P5 First 

Communion. 

All children 

finish at 

11.30am 

 

REMINDER 

Please remain in your car 

when dropping off and 

collecting children.  The 

car park is very busy so 

please do not drive out 

when teachers are 

leaving pupils to their 

cars.  This is a very 

serious Health and 

Safety issue.   

 

Parents School starts for all children at 

9.05am.  Please ensure your child is in 

school every day for school starting at 

9.05am.  There is NO Supervision before 

8.45am please ensure your children DO 

NOT come into school before this time.  

In Case of any need to contact the school out of school hours please 

email ccallan016@c2kni.net  
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